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I concur with the points made in opposition of this bill by the Oregon Families for 

Boating.  It has been discovered that the the supporters and authors of this bill are 

misusing the public trust in providing testimony and evidence to the legislative body 

that is known to be inaccurate and unfounded.  The opposition to this bill has offered 

reasonable solutions to minimize impact and enhance safety, but those offers 

continue to be ignored.   

The process of government should always work to fair compromise, so please vote 

down this bill.  By voting this down, you are sending a message to both sides, that 

you believe there is a compromise and that you expect us to work together to create 

that.   


